
UM 2143 Workshop 

Announcement 
 

 
 

 

Staff will hold a Commissioners’ Workshop on Resource Adequacy in the afternoon of 
January 10, 2023.  An agenda, exact time, and meeting invite for the workshop will be sent to 

the distribution list and posted on the docket page at a later date.   

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Questions 

If you have questions, please contact: 

 

 
Curtis Dlouhy 
Utility Strategy & Integration Division 
503-510-3350  
Curtis.Dlouhy@puc.oregon.gov 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To receive meeting notices and agendas for this docket, send an email to puc.hearings@state.or.us , and 
ask to be added to the service list for Docket No. UM 2024. You will then receive emails with workshop 
details, when new documents have been added to the docket, or there is a change to the schedule.  
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